

TRUE NORTH PROJECT 777









Dear Mr. Capizzi,

With one simple action, you supported youth in Manitoba and commemorated a special moment with your scoreboard message at a Winnipeg Jets game. Your generous donation provides educational opportunities that shape character and allow kids to express themselves, all while promoting physical and mental wellness. Thanks to you, barriers that prevent kids from participating in organized sports and connecting with nature are removed. Your kindness has helped make the sport of hockey and summer camp experience more accessible to youth, and for that you are a shining star!

Your support makes a difference in the lives of more than 35,000 Manitobans. Thank you for empowering potential in the youth of our community.

Sincerely,

Dwayne Green Executive Director



345 Graham Avenue, Winnipeg, MB R3C 5S6 204.987.7825 | tnyf@tnse.com | tnyf.ca

Connect With Us Twitter | Facebook | Instagram